
 

 

 

St. James School 

Vegas Pub Night!! 
**Exciting Updates** 

 
Thank you all so much for the hard work and generous donations that you have 

been contributing in order to make this event a success. We would like to 

request that all auction/raffle donations and items be brought in to the school 

no later than the afternoon of Wednesday, February 26.  This will allow enough 

time for items to be labeled and displayed properly for our event. 

 

If you need to make arrangements for an item to be picked up, please contact 

Lisa Johnson at 250-503-2311. 

 

**And don’t forget to purchase your tickets ASAP – they always sell quickly at 

the last minute and you don’t want to miss out! Please let your family, friends, 

neighbours, and co-workers know as well – the more, the merrier!** 

 

Thank you again for all of your support and hard work – we look forward to 

seeing you all in “Vegas”!!  

 

 

 

 


